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                                                                                       Tuesday 3rd September 2024  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This letter is to inform you of some changes to home time and the release of children 
at the end of the school day.  
 
Over the summer, we have installed a fence from the entrance gate to the main 
office. There is a gate within this fence for access to the Early Years and for children 
to enter/exit from that will be open in the mornings and at home time. This is 
referenced as the ‘walkway gate’.  
 
Please see the information below for where to collect your child from and what time 
they will be released: 
 
Reception and Nursery- Children released at 3.20pm 
Collect children from their classroom doors. Enter the Early Years outdoor area 
through the walkway gate and then through the EYFS Gate. 
 
Year 1- Children released at 3.20pm 
Collect children directly from classroom doors. 
 
Year 2- Children released at 3.20pm 
Collect children from the Performing Arts Room Doors.  
 
Year 3- Children released at 3.30pm 
Collect children from the Performing Arts Room Doors.  
 
Year 4- Children released at 3.30pm 
Collect children from Breakfast club door. 
 
Year 5- Children released at 3.30pm  
Children will line up along the walkway path and exit through the walkway gate. 
 
Year 6- Children released at 3.30pm 
Children who have permission to walk home will be dismissed first. Those who are to 
be collected will line up alongside school building by the admin offices. 
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There will be members of staff on the yard both in the mornings and afternoons to 
help direct you to where to collect your child from. 
 
Please ensure that you stand well back from where the children are exiting so that 
the doors don’t become crowded.  
 
We are also improving the way children enter school in the morning from next week. 
More information will be sent out about this by the end of the week.  
 
We look forward welcoming the children back to school tomorrow from 8.45am as 
usual. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Mrs Hearnshaw  
Deputy Headteacher 
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